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October 24, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
This afternoon, I was notified that a staff member who works at the campus of RB 
Chamberlin Middle School tested positive for COVID-19.   
 
If your son/daughter or a member of our staff was in close contact with the staff 
member who tested positive for COVID-19, meaning having contact for fifteen 
(15) or more minutes at a distance of less than six (6) feet, you would have 
already received another notice with additional information. 
 
As I mentioned in earlier correspondence, our District has avoided significant 
quarantine situations as we practice the safety protocols of six (6) feet social 
distance, wearing masks, and frequently sanitizing and/or washing hands with 
soap and water while our students and staff are on our campuses.  Thank you for 
continuing to enforce these important protocols with your family. 
 
Enjoy the rest of the weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 


